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I oppose SB1583 based on the forced inclusion of narratives pertaining to the roles 

and contributions of particular social groups regardless of the significance or 

pertinence of their presence in any given instance. Historical accounts should be 

objective, not skewed by required content that is considered to be "inclusive." Skin 

color and/or  

LGBTQ considerations should not be prioritized when the accomplishments of 

individuals are presented. If they are considered a priority consideration, then the 

personal accomplishments and/or contributions become secondary. This is in and of 

itself "racist" (or prejudice) in my estimation and is simply a divisive ploy of the "woke 

agendas" that already plaque our public education system. We simply need honest 

storytelling without political agendas. 


